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For Excellence In Golf Journalism

Early on we took the final steps in becoming MAGCS, Inc.,
a decision well planned and executed by your Board of Direc-
tors. As the year progressed we unfortunately saw three ex-
perienced and motivated board members make career decisions
that made it impossible to serve out their terms. However, thanks
to the diligence of the remaining few along with sound advice
from our past presidents, the association continued to progress.
I would also like to thank Dennis Wilson and our president twice
removed, Roger Stewart, who readily joined the Board of Direc-
tors to help in our time of need. Other highlights of the year
included:
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Meeting attendance being at an all-time high.

An invitation to participate in the Western Open.

Continued support of scholarship and research.

The employment relations committee being actively used by
clubs seeking superintendents in the Chicago area.

The continuation of quality educational opportunities for our
membership.

The nomination of Lenny Berg as a candidate for national
office.
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As an association we solidified projects set up by my
predecessors and ventured into some new areas for the first time.
For me it was a pleasure to be your representative at allied func-
tions and to guide the association towards the future.

As always, we have excellent people who will carryon the
traditions and strike out new paths. I wish the best of luck to
the new board and would like to thank everyone who helped
make this year so successful.

The Bull Sheet is published once a month. All articles are re-
quired by the 10th of the month to make the next issue. Adver-
tising is sold by the column inch, by the quarter page, half page,
and by the full page. All artwork to be finished and in black
and white. Circulation is over 500 issues per month. David R. Behrman, CGCS
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